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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

 

            
Friday 15

th

 March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Year 2 – Superheroes to the Rescue Dress-up Day – Tuesday 16
th

 April 2024 

After the Easter break, we will be starting our brilliant ‘Superheroes to the Rescue’ topic. As our 

‘Sparkly Starter’, we would like to give the children the opportunity to come into school dressed up 

as a ‘superhero’ character on Tuesday 16
th

 April 2024. 

The children may choose to come into school dressed as a character from a Marvel film/comic such 

as ‘Captain America’ or even the ‘Hulk’ from ‘The Incredible Hulk’. Of course, there are plenty of 

other fantastic characters to choose from too, or you could invent your own Superhero! Remember, 

not all heroes wear capes, so there is no requirement for bought costumes. On Tuesday 16
th

 April, 

we will have a parade in school where the children can see each others fantastic costumes, 

perhaps even spotting some characters they’ve not come across before. Please ensure that with 

their costume, your child is wearing appropriate footwear for playtime and lunchtime and is warm 

enough for the day. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours faithfully,  

 

Miss J Taylor 

Year 2 Leader 
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